Vernon Cooper, Gen. Mgr. 'I_‘elcphone 7701

CRESTVIEW BROADCASTING CO.
P. O. Box 267

Crestview, Florida
VERIFICATION OF RECEPTION

March 23, 1956

Mr, Maurice W, Nittler
Box 9L

Geneva, Nebraska ;

Dear Mr. Nittler,

Thank you very much for your interest in our DX test
program of February 27, 1956. Your report contains enough
of our program material to verify your reception of our 1little

250 watt station. Again thanks from all of us od hunting.

m%{/ﬂf
Howard (wheoox)

Chief Engineer
P.S. Test programs broadcast first Wednesday of each month, 2:00A,M,
to 3:00A.M. CGST,

pb/hwb

P.P.S. We also heard from your brother.
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